
 

 

PTA Christmas update 

St Gregory’s PTA is delighted to share that, thanks to the generosity and 

good will of our school community, we were able to raise £400 at last 

month’s bake sale. A huge thank you to everyone! 

Christmas fun for the children 

The funds mean we can go ahead with our festive plans to host a Santa’s 

Grotto at school for all the children on Tuesday 13th December. Every 

child will get to meet Father Christmas (ably supported by his PTA elves!) 

and receive a gift. There will also be party snacks as an extra festive 

treat. We really hope the children enjoy this special moment in their 

final week of term.  

Tasty treat for the families 

The PTA members will also be putting on tea, coffee, mince pies and mini 

muffins at each of the Nativity performances on 5th, 7th and 14th 

December. We’ll be set up 15 minutes beforehand, so please do pop over 

before the show begins and help yourselves. There’s no charge for 

refreshments, though we will have donation jars for anyone who would 

like to chip in to our fundraising pot for next year’s activities for the 

children. 

Local support 

Finally, the PTA would also like to thank the Co-op and Dunelm, who 

generously donated some of the festive supplies, making it that little bit 

easier to sprinkle some Christmas magic for everyone. 

 


